INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH

(Circular Dated: 21/03/2019)

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that Mr. Kannan Nair, Second Secretary (Consular) and Mr Ravi Shankar Goyal, Second Secretary (Community Welfare), Officials from the Embassy of India to Sultanate of Oman will be visiting Salalah on Saturday, 23rd March 2019 to interact with Indian community members and take feedback about the Embassy's Consular and Community Welfare services for the Indian community in Salalah.

The Parents are requested to visit the Indian Social Club - Salalah Office, on Saturday, the 23rd March 2019 at 2.30 pm to interact with the Embassy Officials regarding the Consular and Community Welfare services and also to express their expectations from the Embassy in this regard.

T R BROWN

Principal